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Branch Circular No 24/24  
 

 

To: Members of the NEC 
       All Branch Secretaries         

September 2024 

 

Dear All 

  
Data Protection – Renewal 

 

We will be renewing the Association’s annual registration for the purpose of the Data Protection Act from the 

12th September 2024 for the coming 12 months. 

 

This covers the data held by branches for all the necessary purposes of the Association. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Alan Lees 

CEO 


